
STAFF ASSEMBLY 

JUNE 7, 2016 

Grant Scurry called the meeting to order at 2 p.m. 

Becky Best delivered an elections update. Seven positions on staff assembly were due to finish June 30. 
The new members are: Student Life: Jackie Concodora; Susan Sauvigne; Athletics—Karen Trunk; 
returning are Facilities Management—Becky Best, University Relations—Nicole Chisari and President’s 
Office—Lisa Brody.  At this point no one has been nominated as a representative for Institutional 
Advancement.  Terms begin July 1.   

GS led review of current committees to assess which are needed, which need modifications, etc. 
Suggestions: ask CCIC to give more advance notice on events; professional development needs some 
involvement and work. Name change? 

Staff award at 2017 F/S/R awards ceremony. Niki Behr wants to ensure this wouldn’t be a popularity 
contest. Maria D’Agostino suggests it being someone who has been really dedicated to staff conference 
and the committees as well as campus involvement. 

No staff member of the month winner for June due to low amount of nominations.  

Lisa Cowart was present and gave a heads-up about an ADA law taking the place of a former law that 
guarantees 180 days of extended disability leave. The laws were redundant. 

New Business: staff member on Board of Trustees as representative? Talks continue with Dr. Mahony, 
Grant Scurry and Maria D’Agostino. 

GS adjourned at 2:47 p.m.  

 


